The Green, Devizes, Wiltshire, SN10 3AG *Principal: Mr Phil Bevan BSc, NPQH* 

Tel: 01380 724886 Fax: 01380 720955 Email: devizes\_school@devizes.wilts.sch.uk www.devizesschool.co.uk

@Devizes School

21st January 2020

Our ref AYH/CRT

Dear Parent



## Re Bristol Harbourside Study Trip – Wednesday 18th March 2020

As part of the GCSE Geography course, students are required to complete two days of compulsory fieldwork. Students will visit Bristol Harbourside and the 'M-Shed' museum to study regeneration as part of the human geography element (the physical part has already been completed at Hengistbury Head).

The trip will take place of Wednesday 18th March 2020: we will depart from school at 8.30am and return at approximately 4.00pm.

Students should take a rucksack containing a packed lunch and plenty of drink, as well as any personal medication such as inhalers. Appropriate clothing should be worn including warm layers, a waterproof coat and sensible shoes as we will be outside all day. We will be collecting data so make sure your child is fully equipped with stationary and a clipboard. Mobiles phones are allowed.

We are asking for voluntary contributions of £18.00 to cover travel and cover costs. This amount should be paid via our online Parent Pay payment system.

If you would like your son/daughter to attend please fill out the slip below and return it to his/her Geography teacher by Monday 10th February 2020 together with the enclosed medical and contact information form. Should you require any further information regarding the field trip please contact me on <a href="mailto:ahudson@devizes.wilts.sch.uk">ahudson@devizes.wilts.sch.uk</a>.

Yours sincerely

A H

Mr Alexander Hudson
Head of Geography
Global Studies Faculty
Email: ahudson@devizes.wilts.sch.uk

Bristol Harbourside Study Trip — Wednesday 18th March 2020

To: Geography Department, Devizes School

Name: Tutor Group

I would like my son/daughter to be included in the Bristol Harbourside Study Trip. I have made the payment of £18.00 to the school via ParentPay and returned the medical/contact details.

Signed: (Parent/Guardian) Date:



Proud to be part of The White Horse Federation Multi-Academy Trust